
 

LANLIVERY NEWSLETTER 

Friday 16 November 2018 

Email: head@lanliveryprimary.co.uk (Miss Howell) 

Telephone : 01208 872662 

 

Message from Miss Howell  
 

The children enjoyed their assembly 
with a local author this week. They liked 

learning about her book -  Mysterious 
Boy and hearing how she wrote it.  

 

Last week I said we would be putting     
in  a number of measures to ensure   
everyone's safety, so far we have    

started using walkie-talkies to make 
communication been classrooms/areas 
quick and easy.   All pupils have been    
involved in discussions and activities 
about keeping themselves safe and 

where they are allowed to go.  We will 
also be adapting the boundary  at the 
bottom of the forest to make it more 

secure. We will update you on any      
further developments. 

 

This week Mrs Smith, Mrs Harper's       
Maternity cover, visited to find out  

more about the class. She will be visiting 
again next Thursday to spend some more 
time with the children and will hopefully 

have a chance to meet some parents.  

Dates for your diary 
  

Mon 19 Nov  -  Cinema Trip (All School) RAF 

                     - KS1 Multi Skills Festival Poltair            

Wed 21 Nov  -  Parents evening 

Mon 26 Nov  -  KS2 Grass Track Cycling 

Wed 5 Dec   -  Cross Country (Yrs 4-6) 

Tue 11 Dec    - Hearing Screening (Yr 1) 

Mon 17 Dec   - Nativity AM (Little Foresters) 

       -  Xmas Performance PM (Yrs1-6) 

Wed 19 Dec  -  Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 20 Dec 18 - INSET Day (Closed to pupils) 
 

Inset Days 2018/2019 

Monday 25 February 19  - INSET Day  

Friday 7 June 19    - INSET Day  

Thursday 25 July 19   - INSET Day 

 

Stars of the Week  
        

  Eagles:      Lily 

  Jays:       Noah & Chloe     

  Little Foresters:   Corinna 
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Clubs 

  All clubs are £1 per week              

Monday   -  Film                              
Tuesday  -  Sport  (PE kit needed)      
Wednesday  -  No Club - Parents evening                          
Thursday  - Forest   

Clubs finish at 4:15 - If any parents 
would like to run a club please let us 
know.  
 

Early Drop off                        
Parents are responsible for pupils until 

they are handed over to an adult, please 
do not just drop at the gate.  

Email: head@lanliveryprimary.co.uk (Miss Howell) 

Telephone : 01208 872662 
 

WANTED 

Cork Tiles & Lego Bases/Board 

If anyone has any used or unwanted Cork 
floor or wall tiles and any old Lego base 
board they are willing to donate, please 

bring them into School for a project 
Little Foresters are planning. 

 

Junk Modelling 

Mrs Harper is looking for items to be   
creative, such as cardboard tubes,     

plastics containers, anything usually put  
in your recycling.   

Please hand to any staff member in      
Little Foresters 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening will be on Wednesday    
21st November from 3 –7pm.  

As the teachers will  be with parents       
we cannot provide a club on this day,   
therefore all pupils will need to be          

collected at 3:15.   Appointment sign up 
sheets are now available in the school     

yard by the notice board.  

COLWITH FARM DISTILLERY  

GIN TOUR 

Friday 23 Nov 2018 @ 7.30pm 

Only 1 week left to get tickets 

DON’T MISS OUT! 

£10 per ticket (inc. 2 free tasters) 

Tickets from School office/Friday Treat  


